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SOZO Sports Complex: If You Dare to Play, We Have a Way 

Starting this Saturday, January 28th, one turf field at SOZO Sports of Central Washington, located 

in Yakima, will be open for use.  By February 4th, the second turf field will open.  The SOZO 

team has been working diligently to ensure the fields are being cleared of snow quickly and 

efficiently at the slightest indication of snow fall to ensure players have safe and enjoyable 

practice sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snow cleared from turf field at SOZO Sports Complex 

Teams around the Yakima Valley have begun to reserve practice and game times for 2017 but 

there are still a few slots available.  SOZO Sports Complex currently has two turf fields and six 

grass fields.  In the next three years, SOZO will be completing even more fields! 

To reserve fields for practices, games or tournaments, go to http://www.sozosports.net 
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